From:

Subject: RE: Heritage Registered or designation of 488 Locust Street -
Date: Monday, September 19, 2022 4:11:34 PM

This is for item 14.4- Proposed inclusion of downtown properties on the City of Burlington Heritage
Register (PL-59-22).

| have spoken to Michael on the phone and his position is that he does not want 488 Locust Street
added to the Heritage Register, because they intend to demolish.

From: Michael Sobh—

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 3:06 PM
To: O'Reilly, John <John.OReilly@burlington.ca>; Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca>
Subject: Heritage Registered or designation of 488 Locust Street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The City Clerk, The Corporation of the City of Burlington
426 Brant St., PO Box 5013
Burlington , On L7R 3Z6

clerks@burlington.ca

john.oreilly@burlington.ca
Dear Mr O’Reilly or City Clerk

Please be advised that we purchased the property on 488 Locust St under the assumption that this
property is not registered or designated as heritage.

We confirmed this assumption by contacting Community Planning and received the attached email
that states that the property is not registered nor designated as heritage; and that the structure can
in fact be demolished. We even started the demolition process that was signed by the City.

IF we were informed to the contrary we would not have purchased the property..

Please see attached.

Please remove 488 Locust St from your list of Heritage Register or Designation .
Thank you .

Michael/Mahmood and Gita Sobhi.

viobilc I

Michael Sobhi
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